Memorial Day
Committee Meeting
April 28, 2021
Via Zoom

Steve Bradford called the meeting to order at 6:34 pm and read the Governor’s message for on line
meetings.

Present by roll call: S. Bradford, R. Turcotte, C. Jacobs, K., Umlauf, and W. McGrath

A motion was made by McGrath, seconded by Turcotte to accept the minutes of the April 7" meeting.
Motion was unanimously approved on a roll call vote.

Keith Umlauf asked about the collation and was told that Bob Hopkins would be working with him on
that item.

Steve Bradford talked about the memo he has received from Chief Cassidy regarding the new COVID
guide lines. It is now possible to have 250 people outside with social distancing. These new guidelines
will allow us to have a parade on Memorial Day. Bradford has scheduled a meeting tomorrow with the
Police Chief, Fire Chief and town manager and McGrath to discuss having the parade.

A motion was made by Bradford, seconded by McGrath to have a parade on Memorial Day. The motion
was unanimously approved on a roll call vote.

The next meeting of the committee is scheduled for May 12, 2021 at 6:30 pm via zoom.

A motion was made by McGrath, seconded by Turcotte to adjourn the meeting at 7:01 pm. Motion
approved on a roll call vote.

Respectfully submitted,

Ll At

Walter R. McGrath, Clerk



